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Dear Praying Friends. 

Lost . I think the saddest verse in the Bible is Jeremiah 8:6 "The harvest is past, the summer is ended, and we are not 
saved. " Our duty is to take the good news of the Gospel to the lost so that they can trust Christ as their Savior. I had the 
privilege of winning a 28 year old man to Christ while out knocking on doors. My son Michael, youth director of the 
New Horizons Baptist Chruch, in Fort Worth (a Hispanic church), also won someone to the Lord. Bro. Jerome, member 
of the same church was with us. and he had not been able to win anyone to Christ that day. As we were going back to the 
car. we saw a man outside of his home. Jerome asked i f we had witnessed to him. I told him that when we went to that 
house no one opened the door. So off he went, desirous of winning someone himself! 

o ur burden is to sec the lost saved In our churches in Mexico, the onl\e » H B ^ j B ' . " 

we have where we can talk to people is the street corner! Most of the new worksB^r •^r \ ^ B *J 
are meeting in rented or borrowed homes. Bethesda is having two services on W> 
Sunday mornings and children's church at night to accommodate the growing 
attendance. Please be in prayer about supporting the Monterrey Building Fund, 
so that churches can borrow from this fund interest free, buy or build, and then 
pay it back so that other works can use the same funds. 

Sharing this burden on furlough has been blessed of God. Two new churches have committed to start supporting us. 
Two supporting churches have taken on the Institute (more of this in the next institute letter). Two have taken on the 
Monterrey Building Fund for support. We hope many more will join in the effort of evangelizing not only Mexico, but 
also the world through those that we are training. Note: Seven peole were saved during the special Christmas program at 
Bethesda! 

graveling on furlough we have also seen God's hand. Our travels in December have taken us to Texas and Florida. In 
January we will be in Florida. Georgia. Alabama, Louisiana and Texas! Please keep us in your prayers as we travel and 
as we share. Pray that God will use us to bring honor to His name. 

In Him, Thank you for your support received in November and December, 2011. 

Daniel and Michelle Jones $ Muchas Gracias! 
Family Update: Since our last letter to you. we have had two additions to our family. Darla (our daughter - married 
to Javier Garza, the pastor of the New Horizons Baptist Church in Fort Worth. Texas) gave us our 9 l h grandson (Antonio 
Garza). Tahsha (our daughter-in-law - married to Michael, our youngest son) gave us our I0 , h one! All are doing fine. 
Danny. Jr., our eldest son. suffered an accidental gunshot to the left calf on the I9 l h of November. Though the wound 
was very bad. we praise the Lord that the bullet did not hit a bone or an artery, and that his recovery is doing great. 
Please keep him in your prayers, he started rehab on the 27 , h of December. 

Sending Church: Worth Baptist Church - P.O. Box 15141 - Fort Worth. Texas - 76119 
Support and Furlough address: I.B.F.I. Mission Agency - 724 North Jim Wright Fwy. - Fort Worth. Texas - 76108 

Furlough phones: 817-690-6019 and 817-690-5258 
E-mail: djonessrfa)hotmail.com 


